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GIANT OMELETTE CELEBRATION   

www.giantomelette.org 
337-893-7721;   giantomeletteart@gmail.com   

Bonjour Artist! 
  
 Despite the recent outbreak of COVID 19, the Confrérie d’Abbeville, marches forward 
with hope that we will eat, drink, dance and celebrate art, friendship and our heritage in the fall.  
We anticipate another great Giant Omelette Celebration. This year’s celebration will be held 
Saturday, November 7, and Sunday, November 8, 2020 and includes a juried art and craft 
exhibition. All items sold must be handmade by the vendor.  Also, this is a smoke-free show.  
 To secure your booth space, please complete and submit your application, waiver, and fee 
as soon as possible. The jury committee will meet in August to select new applicants. Thereafter, 
a correspondence indicating acceptance or denial will be sent.  Booth assignments will begin at 
that time.  Returning vendors requesting their previous booth location will be given preference 
until August 1, 2020.   You must indicate whether you want the same booth as the previous year 
on your application.  If a new location is desired, please state the reasons so that your needs can 
be assessed. Any  application and payment received after August 1, 2020, may not receive 
preference and may not get their desired booth location.  
  All checks must be payable to Confrérie d’Abbeville and will be deposited as they are 
received.  Refunds will be given only until October 1, 2020. Thereafter, all fees are non-
refundable. Your interest and participation in the Giant Omelette Celebration is appreciated. A 
bientot en Novembre! 

Sincerely, 

Art and Craft Show Committee 

Enclosure


